
  

 

National Catholic Health Care Week 2020 
 

From October 4 to 10, we celebrate National Catholic Health Care Week across Canada. The Week recognizes 
the inspiring work of Catholic health care organizations in our province and across Canada. At the heart of     
Catholic health care is a deep respect for the intrinsic value and dignity of every human being and an unwavering 
commitment to serving all people, from all backgrounds and faiths—especially society’s most vulnerable.   

 

This year the COVID-19 pandemic transformed our health care landscape and society. In Canada, the pandemic 
has shone a public light on many important social and ethical issues calling us all to reflect on the importance of 
human connection, quality of life, and the meaning of wellbeing—body, mind and spirit. The pandemic has also 
highlighted the timeless relevance of Catholic social teaching and our collective role in building a Canadian     
society that reaches out to every person who is suffering from illness, stigma, poverty, or loneliness.   

 

During National Catholic Health Care Week, we give thanks for the courageous gift of Catholic health care during 
these challenging times—in hospitals, community health centers, or seniors care homes.    

 

The pandemic calls us all to live the healing ministry of Jesus Christ. Holding all those impacted by COVID-19 in 
our hearts, we ask God to bless the work of Catholic health care and we offer our prayers, support, and          
encouragement for the people of our Catholic health organizations who care for all in need with compassion and 
courage.    

 

For more information about Catholic health care in Canada or the week, please visit the 
Catholic Health Alliance of Canada website at www.chac.ca  

 
 

 

 

LIFE CHAIN SAULT STE. MARIE 
 
Life Chain is an annual prayerful and peaceful witness to the sanctity of human life and the   injustice of 
abortion. Participants hold non-graphic signs with messages such as “Life, the first inalienable right” 
and “Abortion kills children” at hundreds of locations across North America for one hour. Provided you 
are healthy and have not recently travelled out-of-country or had contact with someone who may have 
COVID-19, please join us this year at the Great Northern Road and Second Line East intersection 
on Sunday, October 4th, 2020 from 2:00 PM - 3:00 PM. Please rest assured that participants will be 
physically distanced and organizers will be following all local COVID-19 protocols.  
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REGULAR CHURCH 
OFFICE HOURS 

 

CLOSED UNTIL 
FURTHER     
NOTICE 

Reconciliation 
By Appointment 

 
Baptism :  

Expectant parents  
welcome to register, and 
speak with  Fr. Ron after 

Mass 
 

Matrimony :          

 Must register at least eight 
months in advance. Book the 

Church before the hall. 
 

Communion at Home : 
Lay ministers are available to 

bring Communion to  shut-
ins.  Phone the parish office. 

 
Prayer-Line :            

Rose Marie Spina   
254-4064 

Angela Filice 253-8607 
 (Italian) 

 
Visiting & Card   

Ministry: 

If you wish to send cards or 
have someone visit  people 
who are confined to their 
homes.  Contact the parish  
office. 

MASS AT ST. VERONICA’S CHURCH EVERY SATURDAY 
AT 4:00 PM and EVERY SUNDAY AT 11:00 AM - Limit of 

48 people per Mass on a first come first serve basis. 

TELEVISED MASS ON SHAW CABLE Channel 10          
and on BLUE CURVE 105 Every Sunday at 9:00 AM 

TELEVISED ONLINE MASS Every Sunday                                                 
Website: veronica.church                                             
*check website for time 

WEEKLY OFFERINGS 
 

During this time, we will be         

collecting donations during Mass  

or you can please choose to drop 

off your donation envelopes at our 

office any time by depositing your 

envelope in the mail slot of the   

office door. Thank you                     

to all who give! 

Website: veronica.church 

 

 
 

“Humility saves man: pride makes him lose his way.” 
 

- Pope Francis 
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WEEKLY MASS SCHEDULE 

 
Televised Mass on SHAW CABLE CHANNEL 10 and                          
BLUE CURVE CHANNEL 105 - Every Sunday at 9:00 AM 
 
Televised Online Mass Every Sunday 
Website: veronica.church 
*check website for time    
 
Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
Saturday, October 3, 2020 
4:00 PM MASS 
 
Ida Coccimiglio by husband Antonio Coccimiglio. 
Orlando Iacoe by Rose Perri. 
For the intentions of all parishioners of St. Veronica’s. 
 
Sunday, October 4, 2020 
11:00 AM MASS 
 
Michele Policicchio by Francesca Policicchio and family. 
For the intentions of all parishioners of St. Veronica's.  

AUTO-DEPOSIT E-TRANSFERS FOR DONATIONS 
 

A new convenient way we are now accepting donations is through Auto-
Deposit E-Transfer. Send your E-Transfer to veronicassm@shaw.ca and 
the donation will automatically be deposited into our Parish’s account 
without the need to create a question or answer! If you are not registered 
with our Parish, please include your address with the E-Transfer for a tax 
receipt. Thank you all for your continued support! 

ST. VERONICA’S PRAYER CIRCLE 
 

When Masses were cancelled in the Spring and the church was 
closed, we decided to use Zoom to invite parishioners to come 
together and pray.  

 

After a break during the summer we are going to begin again 
on ZOOM, on Thursday, October 1

st
, from 7:00 PM - 7:40 PM. 

ZOOM can be easily downloaded from their website:          
https://zoom.us/   

 

If you would like to join, please email Mary Pettenuzzo:          
mpettenuzzo@shaw.ca.   

 

Hope to see you then.  

NEW EPISODE OF 'CALLED TO SERVE'  
PROFILES SR. COSTANZA ROMANO, C.S.J. 

 

Everyone has a story. In this series "Called to Serve" we profile various people who 
God has called to serve the Church and highlight their journey of discernment and faith 
in their lives.   
 
In this episode, we profile Sister Costanza Romano, a sister with the            
Congregation of the Sisters of St. Joseph. Sr. Costanza shares her own journey 
of hearing the Lord call her to serve as a Sister, explains the promises she 
made of poverty, chastity and obedience, and talks about the beautiful history 
of the Sisters of St. Joseph who have served the Diocese of Sault Ste. Marie 
since 1936. 
 

This episode is available here: https://youtu.be/UyDC3MG21E0 
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